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Dear SolarCity Customer

I am writing to inform you that the Vermont Public Utility Commission has recently

opened an investigation into SolarCity Corporation because of its alleged failure to submit the

required registration forms for a number of solar net-metering systems. You have received this

notice because the Commission believes that you may be one of the customers who is affected by

this situation.

You are being provided notice of the investigation so that you may stay informed of the

proceeding and so that you may participate in the proceeding if you so choose. Information

about how to participate in PUC proceedings can be found online at

http:/þus.vermont.gov/public-participation. Information about the investigation will be

available through the Commission's online document management system, ePUC. More

information about ePUC, along with instructions about how to file documents with the

Commission, may be accessed online at http://epuc.vermont.gov/.
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